
 
ACCOMACK COUNTY SOLID WASTE COMMITTEE MEETING 

June 26, 2019 
 
 
The Accomack County Solid Waste Committee met in the Public Works & Facilities Office on Wednesday, 
June 26, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Members Present: Committee Chairman Ron Wolff- Accomack County Board of Supervisors 
   Shannon Alexander, Accomack-Northampton Planning District Commission 
   Barry Brooks – RC&D Council 
 
Member Absent: The Honorable Robert Crockett- Accomack County Board of Supervisors   
   Marilyn Ailes, Waste Watchers 
    
Others Present:  Stewart Hall- Deputy County Administrator – Public Works & Facilities 
   Greg Duncan- Deputy Director of Solid Waste 
   Linda Mrozinski-Recycling & Litter Control Specialist 

Dawn McGuire- Departmental Administrative Coordinator 
       
Call to Order 
 
Chairman Ron Wolff called the meeting to order and went around the room to get introductions from 
everyone. 
 
Consideration of Minutes – March 13, 2019 
 
Shannon Alexander made a motion to accept the March 13, 2019 minutes. Barry Brooks seconded the 
motion. The motion was carried.  
 

The vote on the motion: ALL Ayes:  (Supervisor Crockett was absent) 
 
Old Business & Updates 
 
Linda passed out the recycling data from March, April and May 2019 and stated that nothing had changed a 
whole lot except for maybe the sites are a lot busier. Linda stated that she only has one probationer. Linda 
stated that Wayne Burton is using the other three probationers that she had. Chairman Wolff asked if there 
was any update on glass. Linda stated there was none.  A lengthy discussion ensued. 

 
Shannon stated that Linda and her staff had been working hard on the training for the household hazardous 
waste program and details were discussed. A lengthy discussion ensued.  

 
Greg addressed the Northern Landfill Western Expansion project and stated that everything is in DEQ’s 
hands (Part A) and that we are waiting on them. Greg is having them run some tests on the rain cover.  A 
discussion ensued. 
 
Shannon stated that the County has been contributing to the Greenworks Committee which is our 
relationship with Waste Watchers for four to five years before she started and she said- thank you. A 
discussion ensued. 
  
 
 
 
 
 



Adjournment 
 
Shannon Alexander made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Barry Brooks seconded the motion.  The motion 
was carried. 
 
  The vote on the motion: ALL Ayes: (Supervisor Crockett was absent) 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:07 p.m. 
 
________________________ 
Chairman Ron Wolff 
 
_________________________ 
Date 
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